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Dates for your diary  
 

Monday 16th & Wednesday 18th October 
Parents evening 

Half term – W/B 23rd October 
Inset Day – Monday 30th October   

Zayd 
For his excellent maths skills 
and commitment to the TTRS 

tournament. Zayd scored 
1,962 correct answers! 

Issue 6 

Marvellous Maths 
 

This week we have been focus-
ing on addition and subtraction 
of numbers and have taken the 
time to use a lot of different 
manipulatives in order to sup-
port our learning and under-

standing. 

Coming up next week  
 

Next week we will be baking some carrot cakes. 
We are unable to fit all the children in on the 

same day. Everyone will get a turn at some 
point next week.  

 
Parents Evening – I am really looking forward 

to catching up with you all next week.  

Literacy 
Traction Man is here! 

 
We have continued our Trac-

tion Man adventures. This 
week we have learnt all about 
conjunctions and how to use 
speech marks. Speech marks 
were a very tricky thing to 

learn. When reading at home 
see if you can spot speech 

marks!  
 

For homework this week we 
are creating different 
characters to include 
within our own writing. 

Harvest Assembly 
 

What a wonderful assembly. The children did 
an amazing job. The audience were able to 

hear all of the words and songs very clearly! 
Thank you to everyone who managed to at-

tend and donate to the food bank.  

Show and Tell 
 

It is wonderful that this week 
children have been so eagerly 
bringing in things to share. At 

school we love to celebrate inter-
ests and achievements outside of 

school. This week Isabella has 
shared some medieval coins. 

 
Evie has shared some spe-
cial crystals. Leo, James 

and Barney proudly told us 
about being invested at 

Beavers.  
 

PSHE 
 

This week we have been thinking about friend-
ships and what we can do when we face disa-

greements with friends.  
 

We completed a class poll to 
see if friends can disagree. It 
is important to remember we 

will always have disagreements 
with friends and even family. 


